
 

 

Fairfield News  
Friday 16th June 2023 

Year ahead 
2022 - 23 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Oakley Fairlie 
Derbyn – Kinzii Khalif 
              Sophie Jones 
Shakespeare – Etta Thompson 
Dahl – Bessie Tookey 
Kipling – Alfie Lewis 
Shelley – Flo Courtney 
Byron – Tommy Pratt 
            Amelia Khalif 
Milton – Tala Al-Ardah 
Masefield – Kostiantyn Korzh 
                 Alexanda Payne  
      Lily-Louise Aldhouse-Green  
Ceiriog –  Sophia Camilleri 
Thomas – Matthew Kinch 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Summer Term 2023 
26/6 – 14/7: Year 4 Swimming 
7/7: Reports home 
18/7: Leavers BBQ 
20/7: Leavers Assembly 
21/7: End of term 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Ms Armitage from Glamorgan Music has been visiting Year 3/4 
for p-buzz lessons. This week we gathered on the yard for a 

final performance. 
Ms Armitage also brought her instruments to demonstrate, 

and told us how we can move on to these in lessons if we enjoy 
it. (Details to follow). 

PTA Summer Fayre 
 

Don’t forget the Summer Fayre is on 
Saturday 24th June, 12pm – 2pm. 

 
Jolly Bags & Raffle Tickets – Please return 
to school next week – please ensure all jolly 
bags are vegan, vegetarian and allergen free 

to allow all children the opportunity to 
purchase a jolly bag at the fayre. 

Pre-loved Toys & books – The PTA are 
looking for donations of toys and books for the 

Fayre. Please send any donations into the 
school office next week. 

 
We hope you can all make the fabulous 

Fayre! 
 

Fairfield Commemorative Tea 
Towels 

If you would like to place an 
order, please send an envelope 

into school with your child’s 
name, class and quantity 
required with the correct 

money. 
Thank you. 

 

 

Year 6 enjoyed a vocal 
workshop Tuesday, 

delivered by Mr 
Rhydderch, a music 

teacher from Stanwell. 
They sang ditties to warm 
up, which were great fun! 

They also sang songs 
from ‘Matilda’, Stanwell’s 

production that the 
children have been invited 

to watch. 

School road closure 
reminder – please do not 
drive down Dryden Road 

between the school 
closure times 3 – 4 pm – 

even if there is not a cone 
present. 


